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Join us at our anniversary celebration for
refreshments, cake, kids activities, games,
and more. A fun day for the whole family!
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September 22, 2018
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40 Cleary Ave
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September is a month when we have many transitions at River Parkway.  We say, “good bye” to the children leaving for school (other than our School aged children from Our Lady of Fatima) and “hello” to new children.  WELCOME to all of our new families!
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ATTENDANCE

Hours at River Parkway are 7:30 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.  We prefer that children arrive at the day care no later than 9:30 a.m. in order to get all the benefits of our program.  Please bring your child into the room to the teacher.  We also request that parents do not pick up their children between 12:30 p.m. and 1:30 p.m.  It creates a big disturbance in the sleep room if someone is picked up during the first hour of sleep time.  Children must be picked up no later than 5:30 pm.
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When your child is ill (i.e., vomiting, diarrhea, fever, and constant cough), he or she should not come to the centre.  Please have a plan ready for alternate care if you are unable to take time off work for these occasions.  We ask that you call us ... 613-729-3129 ... when your child will be away.  The answering machine will take messages if there is no one in the office to take your call.
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We will have picnic days every Friday until the end of September.
[image: image6.jpg]


HANDICAPPED BUTTON 
We ask parents not to allow their child to play with the handicapped button.  We want to keep it in working order for those who do need it.  Thank you for your cooperation.

REMINDERS
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1.
Please dress your child for outdoor play every day according to the weather.  Spare clothing must be kept in the child’s cubby (including socks and underwear) with names on all clothing and bags.
2.
It is important that we be kept up to date on new phone numbers and addresses so we can contact parents in emergency situations.

3.
Please keep us informed about changes in the list of people you have authorized to pick up your child/children.  Explain to your relatives and friends that they may be asked to show picture identification if the staff member on duty does not know them.

4.
Please tell your child’s teacher when there is medicine to be given to your child and they will have you fill out a medication form.  Only medication prescribed by a doctor can be administered by staff.

5.
NO JUICE:  Please fill up your child’s water bottle daily with water only --- NO JUICE.
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